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KARNATAKA FOREST DEPARTMENT

Office of the Deputy Conservator of Forest, Gadag Division, Gadag.

Tel No: 08372-200289 E-mail: dyconservatorgadag@gmail.com

No : A4/GFL/TL/FC/CR-22/2022-23 ] k\g"f Date: 15-06-2022.

To,
Shri. Pawan Kumar
Koppal Narendra Transmission Limited
H.No.38, Renuka Nilaya
Devi Plot, Ron Road,
Gajendragad

Dist:Gadag, Karnataka-582114.

Sir,

Sub:  Construction of 137.701Kms of 400KV Quad D/C Koppal PS —Narendra (New)
Transmission Line passing through forest land in Sy No. 50/1 Mannerala
Village and Sy No. 70/1, 70/2, 70/3, 71, 73 and 89 of Mavinaitagai Village,
Hanamasagar Hobli, Kushtagi taluka Koppal District for a length of 1.664Kms
(7.562Ha) by Koppal- Narendra transmission Limited — Reg Submission of
hard copies of forest diversion proposal.

Ref: 1. Your's letter No: KNTL/KA/2021-22/56, dated: 23.05.2022.

2. Proposal No: FP/KA/TRANS/152682/2022.
3. RFO, Gadag letter No: RFO/Gadag/Transmission/Line/2022-23 Dt:
09.06.2022.
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This is in ref to your letter under (1) for the above mentioned subject. The
undersigned would like to inform you that the villages and Sy Nos. mentioned in Gadag
district for construction of 400 KV transmission line to do not fall in the category of either
RF, PF, Sec-4 or Deemed forest. Forest Dept have no control over the lands mentioned in
your proposal. Hence it is is requested by your goodself to withdraw the proposal from this
Division. This is for your kind information and further action.

Your’s faithfully

‘/—'/ o/ i Pt
nﬂeputmie/ (vator of Forests,
Gadag Divisior, Gadag.
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